
Good morning,  
If you are receiving this email, it means you are a KA131 institution or had a previous 
mobility with us. This message is to announce that the Staff Week for the university of Jaén 
will take place from April 21st to April 25 of 2025.  

 

For now, only two people per institution will get nominated by order of arrival. Neolaia 
associates will be given priority with three candidates per Neolaia institution (they will also 
be given preference regardless of how late they answer the form).  
 
The deadline for nominations is April 1st  
 
Apply on this nomination form to show interest for this 
event: https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfuBVjvj3E1gc46w39oWI7PD0R29p6z4
uxxkbrkfe1fXzfvrA/viewform?usp=dialog 

 

We hope you have a nice stay.  
 
Kind regards 

 

-- 

Le informamos que esta dirección de correo no admite respuestas, si el problema persiste 
tendrá que rellenar un nuevo formulario. 

- 

We inform you that this email address does not accept messages, if the problem still 
persists you must fill a new form. 
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